
Newsletter week ending 29th September

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

Another fantastic week at Gorse Hill Primary 
school. Some of our Y6 and Y5 pupils enjoyed a 
residential at Robinwood and all children are 
continuing to work extremely hard and impress 
their teachers every day.

In reception, pupils have enjoyed looking at 
the work of Jackson Pollock and creating 
their own splatter pictures. I’m sure you’ll 
agree they are fantastic!

Year 1 have been looking at the story 'Not now 
Bernard'. This week we have been acting out the 
story and taking on the different roles. We 
ended our week by drawing out the story as a 
whole class

The children in y3 have continued to develop 
their understanding of the Stone Age this week 
by looking at cave art and communication during 
this period. We even had a go at creating some 
of our own... Autumn Disco-

Tuesday 17th October.
R,Y1, Y2- 3- 4:15pm
Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6- 4:30- 6pm
Fancy dress or party
clothes.
Tickets on sale with 
your class teacher.



October
2nd Oct- Flu Vaccinations
4th Oct- Healthy Options Fair
17th Oct- Autumn Disco
20th Oct- Break up for half-term 
30th Oct- School closed INSET
31st Oct- School reopens 8:50am
November
7th Individual class photos
15th – Parents’ Evening

In Year 4, pupils have enjoyed learning about 
the Digestive System. Children had to put the 
digestive organs in the correct place on the 
body map.

Year 5 have been learning about mental health and 
well-being. We have been looking at how we can 
improve our mental health and who we can talk to 
if we have a problem.

Year 2 pupils have been enjoying their Lacrosse 
lessons.

Some pupils from Y5 and Y6 went to Robinwood, Dobroyd Castle, for a fun filled 
activity residential holiday. We are so proud of how the children worked on their 
resilience, problem solving and grew in confidence. Pupils took part in zip lines, rock 
climbing, caving, canoeing, giant swing and many more activities. 

Y6 children enjoyed making delicious treats and 
inviting Mrs Durkan to a special tea party.


